
Martin, Carrie 

From: li qin  

Sent:   Tuesday, August 18, 2015 7:14 PM 

To:   Martin, Carrie 

Subject:  my representation for the committee 

Dear Carrie, 

This is my representation for the committee meeting: 

To the Committee of the Whole of The Regional Municipality of York 

Dear friends, 

Although business is only a part of our life, we need to make this part of life to be perfect, so people in our 
country will not feel any absurd or uncomfortable in business area or business operations. How to arrange 
business running in a perfect range will benefit both our enterprisers and consumers, and make our business 
department become a part of happy element in our society. 

I am not going to decide if Seasons Foodmart should be opening in holidays listed directly, I want to list some 
facts for the committee to decide if the supermarket can be exempted from Retail Business Holidays Act.  

1, for society, are there any complaint from our society for too much business opening in holidays? Like are 
there some disturb to religious communities? Are there any uncomfortable for conservative groups? And etc… 

2, for employees, are all the employees are arranged in  suitable working schedules? Can they have enough 
time and chance to deal with their own things they need to do conveniently? How about their salaries? Will 
their salaries be deducted because of long hours? How’s their benefit? 

3, for the business owners, are they prepared enough for this exemption? Can they cooperate with every 
detail they might need to know and to do for the exemption? Like make holiday shopping safe enough for 
both employees and customers and etc… Did they have satisfied surveys for potential customers in the 
holidays? I know there’s two supermarkets open holidays nearby, one is Galleria supermarket, another one is 
T&T supermarket, they sale almost similar foods.  

4, for customers, although business open in holidays are really convenient for customers, they should be 
guaranteed for a satisfied service, we should think about if customers can be served well in holidays, we 
should do some surveys for customers usually shopping in holidays, what do they think about holidays 
shopping is very important for us to decide if we should give the business exemption.  



The mean idea for my presentation is I want everybody to be happy and safe in our society, so when we need 
to make any decision, we need to be cautious, with preparation, with knowledge and experience, with 
intelligent and care, and with all the details we can think about.  
 
Thank you so very much for your time to read my representation, it’s always my utmost pleasure to present 
you my ideas, and I hope my representation can initiate your wise suggestions and decisions.  
 
Always with all the best blessings and wishes to all the members of the committee.  
 
Sincerely Yours,  
 
Li Qin 
 
 

 




